
If you've been to Perry's Place, then you probably know Sugar. 

This sassy calico came to us as a kitten 8 years ago and had been at Perry's Place ever since. Well,
until recently, that is. Because Sugar was adopted! 

Cats like Sugar can have a hard time finding homes because they need a lot of space and patience.
Luckily, Sugar's new adopter understands her quirks and need for a longer adjustment period.

Your support helps us save cats like Sugar, and provide 
a safe space for them while they wait to find their 
furever home... even after 8 years!

Thank you for helping Sugar find her happy ending.

Thank You for 
Helping The Kittens!
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Interested in fostering or adopting a cat 
that has been with us for a while?

Email us at adoptions@heavenlypets.org.

The kittens can't thank you enough for your help with
their Kitten Shower! You sent over $1,800 worth of
kittens supplies AND donated over $2,000 to buy even
more!

Your gifts enable us to provide a second chance for
more tiny kittens.

Thank you for making some adorable kittens very
happy and full of food. 

mailto:adoptions@heavenlypets.org.


Upcoming Vaccine Clinic Dates

Thank you for making this possible!

Spring Open House: May 14th

Saturday, April 30th
Saturday, May 14th
Saturday, May 28th

The Heaven on Earth Animal Clinic is offering vaccine
clinics on the following dates:

Appointments are recommended, but walk-ins are
accepted (may have extended wait time). 

Adoption Event

Looking to adopt?
 

Stop by earlier on Saturday
for our Adoption Event!

 
May 14th from 11am - 2pm

 
We are happy to be

hosting our first Open
House in two years and

we can't wait to see you!
 

Join us Saturday, May
14th from 5-8 PM for 
light refreshments,

music, raffle prizes, and
of course the stars of 

the show: the cats!


